
 

 

        

More information  

Please email us with your details if you wish to be included on the project 

emailing list.  

email: williamstownsewer@melbournewater.com.au   

phone: 1800 813 242 

website: www.melbournewater.com.au/williamstownsewer  
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Williamstown Main Sewer Rehabilitation Project 
Partial closure of Ferguson Street 

 
Melbourne Water will be working day and night from 7am, Thursday 1 March until 6pm, 

Thursday 29 March 2018 to reline the Williamstown Main Sewer beneath Ferguson Street, 

Williamstown.  

 

To get this work done, Ferguson Street will be closed to eastbound traffic between 

James Street and The Strand. 

 

Part of the roundabout at the intersection of Nelson Place/The Strand and Ferguson Street 

will also be closed. A local detours map has been included overleaf to help plan your travel. 

 

Local detours in place will include: 

 Traffic traveling east along Ferguson Street will be detoured left along MacLean Street, 

towards Stevedore Street. 

 While traffic traveling north along Nelson Place will be detoured left along Ferguson Street, 

right at Douglas Parade and right again at Stevedore Street. 

 Pedestrian access to Ferguson Street will be maintained in both directions. 

 Bus service route 471 will be detoured via right into Cecil Street, left into Pasco Street, 

right into Nelson Place then normal route to the Williamstown Beach Terminus. Normal 

service to Sunshine. 

 Bus service route 415 will be detoured via Melbourne Road, left into Pasco Street then left 

into Nelson Place to resume normal service on Ferguson Street west bound to Sunshine. 

 Limited parking will remain in the centre of Ferguson Street and adjacent to the 

westbound lane. 

There will be signage and traffic controllers to ensure people are able to safely navigate the 

work area. The speed limit in the vicinity of the works will be 40km/hour.  

 

People traveling through the area are urged to follow traffic management and detour signs 

and the directions of traffic controllers. Please allow additional travel time.   

 

CPB Black and Veatch Joint Venture will be undertaking these works on behalf of Melbourne 

Water. Contact us on 1800 813 242 if you have any questions. 
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Partial Ferguson Street closure detours during March 2018 
 

 

Disclaimer: Please be advised the dates and timing in this notification are subject to change and are 

correct at time of printing. Melbourne Water will seek to provide further updates where necessary. 


